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The Green River deserves designation as an Outstanding Resource Water. I’m a long time resident
of Clark County, Washington. As such, I’ve become very aware of the importance of this river in
supplying drinking water, boosting local economies, and providing wildlife habitat. The
Department of Ecology should designate the Green River as an Outstanding Resource Water so that
my children, grandchildren, and I can enjoy this river for years to come.


